
 
Planning Board 

TOWN OF FREMONT 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 03044 

 
 

Meeting Notice 
 

In accordance with NH RSA 91-A:2, II, you are hereby notified that the Fremont Planning Board will 
conduct annual site visits regarding earth removal permits renewals on Thursday, June 18, 2020 at the 
following locations: 
    

 Martin Ferwerda at the intersection of Linda Lane and Tarah Way at 10:00AM 
 Fremont Land Use, LLC at 662 Main Street at 11:00AM 
 George E Merrill & Son, Inc at 107 Beede Hill Road at 12:00PM 
 John Galloway, 5 Shirkin Road at 1:00 PM 

 
Please feel free to contact Land Use Administrative Assistant Leanne Miner at (603) 895-3200 x 306 
or at landuse@fremont.nh.gov with any questions. 
 

 

 


